
John Howitt Elementary Presents: 

A Pirate Christmas 
NEWSLETTER 
 

When:  Tuesday Dec 13th 
1:00pm (no ticket needed) and 
6:00pm (ticket needed) 

Where: Howitt Gym 
 

PAC will be selling 50/50 tickets. $5 for 10 tickets 
 

Happy Holidays from the music room!   
 
Any families not attending the 6:00pm evening concert, please return your tickets to the office to 
help with our waitlist. 
 
All students from K-5 will be in both performances. Grade 6/7 students in Miss Jeffery and Mrs. Mayes’ 
classes will attend at the 1:00 PM concert and are strongly encouraged to attend the 6:00 PM concert.  Mr. 
Miller will be doing an instrumental performance with the intermediate classes in the Spring.  
 
All students in Choir are expected to be at both performances. 
Students should arrive to their classroom at 5:45 pm. Teachers will be in their classrooms to supervise at 
that time. The doors to the gym will not open until 5:45. 
 

Dress Rehearsal: Monday afternoon at 1:00 PM 
Costumes as follows: 
Kindergarten (Koszegi) – Elves, bright coloured shirt and dark pants 

Grade 1/2 (Lenormand) and Grade K/1 (Miller) – Elves, can be a tropical theme, please follow teacher 
instructions for class costume 

Grade 2/3 (Hahn) – Elves, bright coloured shirt and dark pants 

Grade 3 (Davidson) – Pirates, black or brown (dark) pants and top, please follow teacher instructions 
for class costume 

Grade 4 (Carey) – Reindeer – brown shirt and dark pants, please follow teacher instructions for class 
costume 

Grade 4/5 (Dyer) – Pirates, black or brown (dark) pants and top, please follow teacher instructions for 
class costume 

Grade 6/7 (Mayes/Jeffery) - dress up in their best 

 

Please contact Mr. Miller at the school (723-7521) or at cmiller@sd70.bc.ca if you have any 
questions about the concerts.   

 

Thank you for your support of our concert!  We look forward to seeing you on December 13th! 

 

mailto:cmiller@sd70.bc.ca

